[bookmark: _GoBack]Dudley Pond Association Executive Committee Board Meeting  
January 6, 2021

Attendees: Doron Almog, Eric Macklin, Jamie Pierce, Lisa Jacobs, Naomi Deutscher, Tim Dreher. Guests: Norm Marowitz, Marcia Filiurin, Bob Smith (via Google Meet)

Meeting called to order at 7:10 pm. 

The only agenda item was a review of the Pond Survey and Harvester purchase.

Pond Survey report/Harvester Purchase
Norm Marowitz gave a brief review of the Pond report. Following up on our recent discussions to purchase our own Harvester, Norm informed us that the Town is supportive of the purchase but the funds are not there for 2021. He is optimistic that funds will be available in 2022 or 2023. 

Since DPA has enough funds to continue maintenance this year, Norm is looking for interim solutions using contractors and renting equipment to combat both milfoil and tapegrass. As in years past, we will be able to determine those specific needs when we see the effects of the winter and spring months on weed growth. 

Norm will be presenting a summary of the Pond Report at the April Spring meeting. We will send the report to all DPA members before that meeting

Marcia F. asked whether we wanted to start fundraising for the new Harvester. This may be premature since the purchase might be a year or two away.

Next meeting Feb. 1, 7pm.

Respectfully submitted, 

Lisa Jacobs
Secretary
